
 
 

 
 
 
 

January 7, 2015 
 
Roz Dyers, Clerk 
Toronto East York Community Council 
City Hall, 100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON  M5H 2N2 
 
To: Toronto and East York Community Council 
 
Subject: Zoning Bylaw Amendment Application 12 193918 STE 27 OZ, Official Plan Amendment 
Application 13 264878 STE 27 OZ  – 592 Sherbourne Street & 15 Selby Street 
 
City Council at its meeting of July 8, 2014, approved with conditions an Official Plan Amendment 
and Zoning By-law Amendment application for a 49 storey residential tower at 592 Sherbourne 
Street.  Since Council considered the application, City staff have requested that the development 
be excluded from the 6P permit parking area to protect residents of the adjacent low rise 
community.   
  
Recommendation: 
 
That Toronto and East York Community Council: 
 1. Request the General Manager, Transportation Services, to review and report back to Toronto 
and East York Community Council in March 2015 on the realignment of Permit Parking Area 6P 
and the exclusion of the property located at 592 Sherbourne Street.  
 
 
Thank you and I shall look forward to the staff report. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

 
Kristyn Wong – Tam 
Councillor, Ward 27 
Toronto Centre – Rosedale 

Councillor Kristyn Wong-Tam  
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